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LS on Link and Adaptation Layers on UMTS Phase 1





SMG4 thanks SMG12 for the Liaison Statement. Unfortunately SMG4 has received the LS late and would like to know whether answers are still required. We believe that SMG12 has made progress and SMG4 would like to know if there are any outstanding issues.


If yes, the questions should be forwarded to TSGCN3. Due to the complexity of the questions the answers could not be given immediately. CN3 is prepared to provide the answers during the next meeting. 





